
 

 

TOWN OF LOXAHATCHEE GROVES 

TOWN COUNCIL COMMUNITY OPEN DISCUSSION WORKSHOP 

 DECEMBER 6, 2022 

Meeting audio available in Town Clerk’s Office 

 
CALL TO ORDER 

Mayor Shorr called the meeting to order at 6:01 p.m. 

 
COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC  

There were public comments made by the following Robert Austin and an Anonymous Citizen. 

 

Robert Austin- bought in photos of the property next to his (which he distributed to Town Council) (photo 

can be found in Town Clerk’s office). Mr. Austin also spoke on illegal RVs on property- he stated that the 

RV ordinance needs some teeth. He also spoke about Code Enforcement. 

 

Anonymous Citizen- Spoke about his address and name being confidential. He also spoke about the letter 

he received from Coastal Recycle and Waste.  

 

ADJOURNMENT 

The workshop was adjourned at 6:28 p.m.  
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